
Storm Water Board 
Public Meeting 
April 24, 2012 

 
The Storm Water Board for the Town of Cedar Lake held its regular Public Meeting on April 
24, 2012.  The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m.  Members present 
were: Glenn Sechen, Mike DeFrancesco, Vice Chairman, and Norm Stick, Chairman.  
James Cornett of Public Works, and Jenn Montgomery, Recording Secretary, were also 
present.  Ian Nicolini, Town Administrator, was not present at tonight’s meeting. 
 

I. Minutes: Glenn Sechen moved to approve the Minutes from the March 27, 2012 Public 
Meeting.  Mike DeFrancesco seconded.  After a voice vote, the motion carried 3-0. 

 
II. Public Comment:  None. 
 
III. Written Communication: None. 

 
IV. Other Business: 

A. Public Works Projects. 
1. Grading and swaling maintenance.  No new information. 

B. Oaks/Shades Road Project.  No new information. 
C. Parrish Fields; drainage concerns.  No new information. 

 
V. Final Public Comment:  None. 

 
VI. Board Comment:  None. 
 
VII. Adjournment:  The Public Meeting ended at approximately 7:03 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

 
             
Norman Stick, Chairman    Mike DeFrancesco, Vice-Chairman 
 
 
 
      
Glenn Sechen 
 
 
 
      
Attest:  Jenn Montgomery, Recording Secretary 


